
“Cindere l la”  

We are in need of part-time help as 

lunch supervisors.  Lunch 

supervisors work 2 hours per day, 

5 days per week between 11am-

1pm on school days.  We are in 

need of substitute lunch 

supervisors as well.  If you are 

interested, please apply on-line at 

School District U-46.  For 

questions about how to apply, 

please call 847-888-5000. 
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C e n t e n n i a l  e l e m e n ta ry  

Parent/Teacher Conferences are right around 

the corner.  The conferences are very 

important for your child.  It is an opportunity 

to create a positive working relationship with 

your child’s teacher for the school year.  Many 

parents have already scheduled their 

conferences.  If you have not, please call/email 

your child’s teacher.  Contact information on 

page 2 of newsletter. 

Health Office Reminder 

Kindergarten Vision exams are due in the school 

nurses office by October 1st.  This is a state re-

quirement.  If you have any questions, please con-

tact the School Office.   

Calendar of Events 

Fri. 9-27  

No School 

Wed. 10-2  

PTC Meeting 7pm 

Thurs. 10-10  

CAC 7pm  

Mon. 10-14  

No School Columbus Day 

Fri. 10-18  

Fun Fair  4-8pm 

Thurs. 10-24 

Fall Pictures 

Fri. 10-25  

Parent Teacher  

Conference-No School 

Wed. 10-30   7pm 

5th & 6th Band Con-

cert at Eastview 

Wed.-Fri. 11/27-29 

Thanksgiving Break 

December 2-16 

MAP Testing 

Tues.12-10 7pm 

Holiday Sing at BHS 

Fri. 12-20 

Last Day before Break 

Tues. 1-7 

Classes Resume 

Centennial Students will present 

“Cinderella” this year.  The play will be 

presented on: 

Monday, November 11th  9am 

 Centennial Staff/Students Only 

Monday, November 11th  7pm  

 Open to Public 

Tuesday, November 12th  1pm 

 Centennial Staff/Students Only 

Tuesday, November 12th  7pm  

 Open to Public 

We are looking forward to a wonderful 

performance of our students under the 

direction of Ms. Beth Ellis, Music Teacher 

extraordinaire. 

P a r e n t / T e a c h e r  

C o n f e r e n c e s  

E s p a ñ o l  

C o m i n g  S o o n  

As you can see, we are getting ready for 

Spanish Classes at Centennial.  An outside 

company will be providing an opportunity 

for our students to participate in a 22 

week program.  Registration information 

which will include costs and dates of the 

program will be sent home in October. 

Bienvenidos a las clases de español! 

L u n c h  S u p e r v i s o r s  

N e e d e d  

MAP Testing 

MAP testing is a computer generated assessment 

that provides instructional levels for students in 

Math and Reading.  Teachers and parents use the 

information to see how to help their students 

achieve academic success.  The next assessment 

will be in December. 
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Mrs. Laura Smith-Kindergarten  630-213-5632  LauraRobinson@u-46.org 

Mrs. Carolyn Bucchi-1st Grade  630-213-5632  CarolynBucchi@u-46.org 

Mrs. Cathy Griff-1st Grade   630-213-5632  CathyGriff@u-46.org 

Mrs. Janice Wilcox-1st Grade   630-213-5632  JaniceWilcox@u-46.org 

Mrs. Julie Serna-2nd Grade   630-213-5632  JulieSerna@u-46.org 

Mrs. Lynda Marquez-2nd Grade  630-213-5632  LyndaMarquez@u-46.org 

Mrs. Kathy Hansen-3rd Grade  630-213-5632  KathyHansen@u-46.org 

Mrs. Gretchen Diedrick-3rd Grade  30-213-5632  GretchenDiedrick@u-46.org 

Mrs. Sarah Nyc-3rd Grade   630-213-5632  SarahNyc@u-46.org 

Mrs. Christina Bucchi-4th Grade  630-213-5632  ChrisBucchi@u-46.org 

Mrs. Lisa Steinberg-4th Grade  630-213-5632  LisaSteinberg@u-46.org 

Mrs. Beth Wallace-4th Grade   630-213-5632  BethWallace@u-46.org 

Mrs. Kristi Person-5th Grade   630-213-5632  KristiPerson@u-46.org 

Mrs. Betsy Stoughton -5th Grade  30-213-5632  BetsyStoughton@iu-46.org 

Mr. Mike Moehrlin-6th Grade  630-213-5632  MikeMoehrlin@u-46.org 

Mrs. Shannon Martin-6th Grade  630-213-5632  ShannonMartin@u-46.org 

Mrs. Candy Mehta-ILP Primary  630-213-5632  CandyMehta@u-46.org 

Mrs. Jan Meloney-ILP Primary   630-213-5632  DanielaMeloney@u-46.org  

Mrs. Andrea Lerner-ILP Primary  630-213-5632  AndreaLerner@u-46.org  

Mrs. Mary Andoni-ILP Intermediate  630-213-5632  MaryAndoni@u-46.org  

Ms. Beth Ellis-Music    630-213-5632  ElizabethEllis@u-46.org  

Mr. Chad Wolosek-Physical Education 630-213-5632  ChadWolosek@u-46.org  

Ms. Phyllis Mentink-Art   630-213-5632  PhyllisMentink@u-46.org  

Mrs. Heather Lass-Art   630-213-5632  HeatherLass@u-46.org  

Centennial Staff  

Contact Information 


